
 

Twin Cities Campus   Division of Epidemiology & Community Health   
     School of Public Health 
 
 
 
February 9, 2022 
 
 
Dear Dr. Sharon Alston, 
 
I am writing to inform you that your research brief titled, Reducing Youth Violence: An Evaluation 
of Project Youth MIND, was accepted for publication in December 2020 and will be published 
online on the Interdisciplinary Research Leaders program website.  
 
This deliverable was produced by you and your teammates, Drs. Ivy Hylton and Michelle Chatman, 
as part of the three-year research leadership fellowship with the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation 
– Interdisciplinary Research Leaders national program.  
 
Thank you for your contributions to advancing health equity in America’s diverse communities.  If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at labre018@umn.edu. 
 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Mandy LaBreche, MPH 
Associate Director of Operations, Interdisciplinary Research Leaders 
University of Minnesota | School of Public Health | Division of Epidemiology & Community 
Health 
labre018@umn.edu  
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